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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, May 1, 2018 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday,  
May 1, 2018, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology—Mr. Miller provided us a detailed written report of the technology 

department.  The HS/MS has continued to see issues with vandalism on laptop computers.  A new policy has gone into 

place to help with this issue. 

 

New Business:   

 

 Technology Planning 2018-2019—Mr. Miller provided ideas for technology for the upcoming school year.  It will be more 

clearly defined as we move into the summer months. 

 ERate Update—All of our ERate funding was approved.  Funding for the projects is ready to go and Mr. Miller will begin 

securing bids for the work to be complete.  Our new internet circuit cut over date was set to occur in June, 2018. 

 Staffing for 2018-2019—projections—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on staffing for 2018-2019.  Interviews for School 

Psychologist, HS Math, and Agriculture will be taking place in May. 

 Jr. High Course Book—Mrs. Cramer provided a copy of the Jr. High Course book.  Kids will use the book for registering for 

classes.   

 AP Class Offerings—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the two new AP courses being offered next year—AP Biology 

and AP Human Geography.  Students will be taking their AP tests in May for Calculus and Psychology. 

 New Class Options—Mrs. Cramer discussed new classes being offered in 2018-2019. 

 HS Course Book—The HS course book is not ready for review. 

 Technology Issues—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the vandalism issues that the district is dealing with. 

 Grant Opportunities—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the TEACH consortium grant with Berlin and Campbellsport 

School District to provide technology training for staff. 

 Social Studies Adoption Update—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on the social studies curriculum committee. 

 Senior Project Update—2018 and 2019—Mrs. Cramer provided an updated senior project book for approval for 2019.  She 

also updated on the class of 2018 and their progress. 

 

 
 


